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Upcoming Events 
 

Feb. 5 - Lutheran Pioneers meeting at Zion 
Peshtigo - 5:30 - 7:00 pm 
 
Feb. 6 - Basketball vs. Twin City at Trinity, 
Marinette - 5:30 pm 
 
Feb. 7 - Seroogy candy bar order forms due 
 
Feb. 13 - 14 - NO SCHOOL - Teachers’ Conference 
 
Feb. 15 - Basketball at NEWCHAA - 10: 00 am 
 
Feb. 24 - Board of Education Meeting - 6:30 pm 

Hot Lunch 
This week’s hot lunch 
will be chicken nuggets, 
french fries, fruit and 
mini eclairs provided by 
the Lemke family. 

Mission Offering 
Progress: 
Last week’s chapel 
offering collected for 
God’s Kingdom was 
$69.00 bringing our 
total to $269.90.  

 
 
 
Seroogy Candy Bar Orders    
There is still time to help support the playground project with this delicious fundraiser. 
Please return any Seroogy Candy Bar order forms by this Friday, February 7th.  We really 
appreciate your support! 
 
No School 
Next week Thursday and Friday, February 13 and 14, there will be no school as the 
teachers will be attending the District Teachers’ Conference at Emanuel Lutheran 
School in New London. 
 



Hot Lunch Dates Still Available for Second Semester 
If anyone is still interested in venturing into the kitchen to feed our hungry little ones on 
a Friday, we have two open  dates left for you to volunteer:  April 25th and May 23rd.  
 

Preschool/Kindergarten Round-up   
Our annual Preschool/Kindergarten Round-up will be held on 
the evening of Thursday, March 6th for children that will be 3 
years old by September 1st, 2025 through those that will be 
entering Kindergarten next school year.  First priority is given to 
our St. John church and school families when it comes to 

enrolling children in 3K, 4K and Kindergarten.  If you are interested in having your child in 
our preschool or kindergarten,  please contact Mr. Aguilar or email 
school@stjohnpeshtigo.org to save a spot for your child as soon as possible and  
before Round-up on March 6th when we will open up the enrollment to the public.         
 
School Choice Open Enrollment 
The open enrollment to apply or reapply for the Wisconsin Parental Choice Program has 
begun and ends on April 17th.   You can address any questions you may have about the 
program to Hannah Langebartels, our School Choice Administrator, at 
choiceadmin@stjohnpeshtigo.org or phone (414) 758-8607.  Just a reminder that those 
families who are in Choice this year, must still reapply each year. 
 
Pioneer Winter Campout​
Join us for a weekend of winter fun and faith at Camp Croix, February 21 -23! Kids and 
their chaperones—whether parents or church group leaders—are invited to enjoy 
exciting indoor and outdoor activities that showcase the beauty of the season. 

Highlights include meaningful devotions to grow together in 
God’s Word and the thrilling, one-of-a-kind Klondike Race! 
This event is perfect for families or groups with kids aged 
6–14, but everyone is welcome to join the fun. Don’t miss 
this chance to experience the wonder of winter at Camp 
Croix!​
​
Scan the QR Code to Register. 
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